
St Mel’s Soccer 2024

Sign up to play the 2024 season…

In 2024 St Mel’s Primary School Shepparton will be aiming to register teams in the Under 5 (St Mel’s

Kindergarten), Under 6, Under 7, Under 8, Under 10 and Under 12 divisions for the Shepparton

Junior Soccer Association Season.

When- The season will be held on Saturday’s (times will vary each week) in Term 2 & 3. The first

game will be on Saturday April 20th. There will be 15 games in total.

Skill acquisition/training sessions will be held at school (one lunch time per week).

Where- Games will be played at the Shepparton Soccer fields- Off Brauman Street.

How much- Registration will cost $130 for the season, including end-of-season club celebration.

If you have children interested in playing soccer, fill in the bottom of this form and return it to the

front office by FRIDAY 1st MARCH. Students/families will receive a welcome letter with further

details about the 2024 season later in Term One.

Please contact Chris Dainton if you have any questions.

cdainton@smshepparton.catholic.edu.au

—-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

FILL THIS FORM AND RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE IF YOU WANT TO PLAY SOCCER in 2024!

If you have more than one child from your family interested in playing soccer, you may enter them on

ONE form.

STUDENT NAME 1: ____________________________________________ AGE: ___

STUDENT NAME 2: ____________________________________________ AGE: ___

STUDENT NAME 3: ____________________________________________ AGE ___

PARENT/CARER NAME: ____________________________________________

Parents/Guardians, please tick the box if you are interested in coaching or managing a team in 2024.

(Working With Children Check will be required to fulfil these roles)

⬜ I am interested in coaching- NAME:__________________________________

⬜ I am interested in being a team manager- NAME: _____________________________


